ELLEVEARS



24 May 2017

Simon Dixon Exopest Australia Pty Ltd 80-86 Buckhurst St South Melbourne VIC 3205

Dear Simon,

Thank you very much for your generous support of our Tintern Grammar Fair which was held at Tintern Grammar on Saturday 22 April 2017.

We all enjoyed a fantastic day of fun, friendship, fundraising and fabulous fireworks. Volunteers in the School Community worked tirelessly before and on the day to create a great festival atmosphere. Students, staff, parents, friends and members of the local community came to enjoy the many exciting attractions and experiences of Fair Day. Your generous support was an important aspect of the success of the day and we sincerely thank you for your participation.

Please find enclosed a certificate of thanks from the School Community, which recognises your valuable contribution. We hope you enjoyed being part of this project as much as we did and look forward to welcoming you back on another occasion.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss how you could be involved in other activities or sponsor opportunities.

Yours sincerely,

Di Lacey

Community Relations Development Manager